
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 30, 2020  

 

Dear Brock Bridge Elementary School Families:  

 

I am writing to tell you the exciting news that Assistant Principal Jessica Kallon will be taking on her first 

principalship next year! Superintendent George Arlotto has appointed Mrs. Kallon as the new principal at the 

West Meade Early Education Center. 

 

We will all miss Mrs. Kallon very much, but I know you join me in congratulating her on this milestone in her 

career. She has been an outstanding assistant principal here at Brock Bridge Elementary School, and a 

tremendous asset to me personally. I have no doubt she will be a phenomenal success in her new assignment.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Amy Shandrowsky 

Principal  

 

AS/bm 

 


